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Grove Hill Road Residents’ Association Road Closure Petition 
 

Reference From the Meeting of Council Held on 29 October 2009 
 
 

1. At the meeting of Council held on 29 October 2009, a petition was presented 
by Councillor Narinder Singh Mudhar, containing 16 signatures of residents of 
Grove Hill Road, requesting that the Peterborough end of Grove Hill Road be 
closed. 
  

2. The petition stood referred to the Deputy Leader and Portfolio Holder for 
Environment Services and Community Safety and the Traffic and Road Safety 
Advisory Panel. 
 

 [The first two pages of the petition (anonymised) are attached for reference]. 
  
FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
Background documents:  
1. Petition submitted to the Council meeting held on 29 October 2009. 
 
 
Contact: Vishal Seegoolam, Room 139, Democratic Services. Direct Dial: 020 8424 
1883 
E-mail: vishal.seegoolam@harrow.gov.uk 


